
NOTICE FOR CANCELLATION OF INVITATION FOR PRE-QUALIFICATION 
APPLICATION 
 
Reference the publication of the invitation for pre-qualification application of the Volta 
River Authority’s Kpone Thermal Power Project Expansion (KTPPX): EPC Contract–
Engineering, Procurement and Construction for the Conversion of 2 x 110 MW Simple 
Cycle Gas Turbine to Combined Cycle Power Plant (Ref: GR/VRA/WK/0008/2022). 
 
We hereby advise that the Tender process is cancelled. 
 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 
 
 

 


